NOU-24-1998  1@:33 PALO ALTU VA HCS

Department of
Veterans Affairs

Father Richared Fitzgerald
office of Clergy personnel
Archdiocese of Boston,

pear Father Fitzgerald,
This letter is to

the Palo Alto
6, 1998.

Thank you.
F«'WM«

Father John Kennath Colewman
Senior catholic Chaplain

confirm that ¥Father
Archdiocese of Boston has been hired as & full-time
Health Care sSystem. fHis start
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Memorandum

william gcanlan of the
catholic Chaplain at
peacember

ing date is gsunday,
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